
    
9 May 2025 (Summer Term Week 3)  
 
Principal's Blog 
Please read the latest blog from Mr Wilding here, “Conversation is a 
catalyst for innovation.” 
 
A round up of fun learning this week in the nursery with a montage of photos. 
 

 

 

https://bit.ly/4kpSV8I
https://bit.ly/4kpSV8I


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



                    
At Forest School, the children created shapes using natural materials.

 

 
 
Next week.. 
 
Bumble Bees -  The Great outdoors 
Busy Bees/Beehive - Weather and our environment.  
 
It is National Bee day on Tuesday 20 May and to celebrate the importance of 
bees, we would like to have a bee day at nursery. Please see the letter here for 
further information. 
 
Reminders 
 
Monday 26 May - Friday 30 May - closed for half term for Busy Bees/Beehive 
Monday 26 May - Spring Bank Holiday - closed for Bumble Bees 
Tuesday 27 May - Friday 30 May - Nursery Holiday Club for those who have 
booked  
 
Nursery are looking for some items for the children to use in their outdoor area. 
Do you have any of the following: 
 

-​ Large clean decorating paint brushes 
-​ Large offcuts of wood/planks 
-​ Sheets of tarpaulin 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MCC4qD_l2-BxKkoBNSL9R2vJ5I5BxuHW7Kzkw0yjxlw/edit?tab=t.0


-​ Cake trays/muffin tins 
-​ Cooking utensils 
-​ Large electrical cable reels 
-​ Tyres - car or tractor 
-​ pallets 
-​ Crates 
-​ Tree stumps/slices 
-​ Bags of pea shingle 
-​ Outdoor cushions 
-​ Small children’s tables/chairs 

 
Sun Protection 
As we look forward to a fun Summer ahead and enjoy our time outside we need 
to ensure our pupils stay safe in the sun.  Please read our Sun Protection 
Letter here. 
 

 Dates for the diary 
 
Cocktails and Canapés - Friday 6 June 
Our ‘Cocktails and Canapés’ event organised by the PTA is not only to raise funds 
but also to bring the whole parent body together from Nursery to Sixth Form. 
We’d love to see as many of you there as possible so please join us at Moor Hall 
in Cookham on Friday 6 June and book your tickets here now! 
 
Junior PTA Summer Party - Saturday 28 June​
Join us for a delightful summer evening on Saturday 28 June at 7pm at Juniors, 
as we come together to raise funds in support of our school. We’d love to see 
you there and share a relaxed and enjoyable evening with you. 

Tickets are now available to purchase via this link. We hope you can join us for 
what promises to be a wonderful night. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ngwA_043sg3AWVkQUO_8Deaw39Mv3BQTGeMqGEunXeY/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ngwA_043sg3AWVkQUO_8Deaw39Mv3BQTGeMqGEunXeY/edit?tab=t.0
https://bit.ly/4ihZPeN
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NmO-iO-TIoCB9zQTwuBiexj-JXUq6S9o/view?usp=drive_link
https://ccpta.org.uk/products/juniors-summer-party

